
TO:   Cannon Falls City Council 

 

FROM:  Zach Logelin, License and Permit Technician 

 

SUBJECT:  New Liquor License, 3.2% Off-Sale 

 

MEETING DATE: January 16th, 2024 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Shishu Zhang, owner of Cannon Falls Speedway, has made an application for a Liquor License. 

By law, Minnesota gas stations can not sell strong beer.  This license would be to sell 3.2% beer 

at the Cannon Falls Speedway, located at 1103 4th St S. 

 

The applicant has successfully turned in all the applicable City documents, certificate of 

insurance and successfully passed a background check.  Pending payment and Minnesota 

Alcohol and Gambling approval, the applicant will have completed all the obligatory steps in 

order for application approval.  

 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Pending above-mentioned required steps, I respectfully request a motion approving the Liquor 

License Application for Cannon Falls Speedway at 1103 4th St S., Cannon Falls, MN.   

 


